
Q1: Name Marion Harrington

Q2: Email address

Q3: Mailing address

Q4: Telephone number

Q5: Do you think that human rights are properly protected in Queensland? Why/why not?

No. My feeling is that you can only have your rights protected if you have the money to protect them.

Q6: Do you support the introduction of a Human Rights Act in Queensland? Why/why not?

Yes. I feel that today we are swamped by rules and regulations that take away our human dignity and freedom. It's a 
totally different world to when I was a young adult.

Q7: Can you think of a situation from your life or someone else’s life that shows why Queensland needs a
Human Rights Act?

My husband was injured in a Qld hospital and while I was told by a doctor that the hospital caused the injury he later 
retracted that statement and ever since we have struggled financially, emotionally and physically. We were told by a 
lawyer that we didn't stand a chance of compensation. Where are our rights in all of this?
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Q8: Which rights should be protected? Right to recognition and equality before the law ,

Right to life, Protection of family and children,

Protection from torture and cruel, inhuman or
degrading treatment
,

Property rights, Freedom of movement,

Right to liberty and security of person ,

Privacy and reputation ,

Freedom of thought, conscience, religion and belief ,

Rights of the children in the criminal process ,

Freedom of expression, Right to a fair hearing,

Right to adequate health care, Right to food,

Right to an adequate standard of living ,

Right to safe, clean, healthy and sustainable
environment
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